
 

 

 
 

 
15th March 2024 

 
Year 6 Leavers Hoody 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A new Elmwood tradition is for all children to receive a leavers hoody on their last day at 
our school.  We are hoping to support with the cost of these through fundraising events, 
arranged by the ‘Friends of Elmwood’ e.g. donut sales.  As I am sure you understand, 
there will be a cost requirement towards these hoodies – we will try to keep this as low 
as possible.  I will inform you of the price once this is clarified.   
 
Children’s first names (only) will be printed on the hoody (on the back within ‘24’).  
Please could you let the school office know, by Friday 22nd March if you DO NOT 
WANT your child’s name on the hoody.  If we do not hear from you, we will assume you 
are happy for the name to be printed. 
 
You can let the office know by phone or by email: 
admin@elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk  
020 8684 4007 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Devecioglu 
Deputy Head Teacher 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 
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